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Bhutan welcomes the delegation of Denmark and thanks the delegation for its report.
We applaud the achievements of Denmark in developing a strong and comprehensive welfare state. The Danish system of health care, gender equality and the promotion of the right to health by reducing toxic exposures are good examples and valuable resources for other countries.
We commend Denmark for meeting the official development assistance target of 0.7 per cent of gross national income over several decades and welcome the announcement of the intention to double its contribution to the Green Climate Fund. We would like to recommend Denmark to continue its contribution to international climate finance and continue its efforts in addressing the climate crisis, particularly in developing countries.
Bhutan wishes Denmark success in its review.
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